
June 17, 2025 
 
The following applicants have applied for an operator’s license for the license year 
2024-2026 and have been recommended for approval based on their record check by 
the police department: 
 
Hannah Jensen G. 1300 Greyhound St. Kaukauna 
Denise Koerner L. 425 Monroe St. Neenah 
Alaxandria Micke M. 621 E. Dennison St. Appleton 
Caitlin Tellock C. 915 Grignon St. Kaukauna 
Keira Vanevenhoven J. 306 W. 7th St. Kaukauna 
  
 
 


